January 30, 2017

To:

Mayor M. Brown and London City Councillors City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue, London, Ontario

Delivered Via Email

Re: Community Safety and Crime Prevention Week – May 1st to May 6th

Dear Mayor Brown and City of London Ward Councillors,

The Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee (CSCP) for the City of London is bringing back "Community Safety and Crime Prevention Week". And we are very excited to be doing so!

The week will take place from Monday, May 1<sup>st</sup> to Saturday, May 6<sup>th</sup>. The Minutes Report from our first planning meeting and additional notes are attached. We are reaching out and engaging community partners from all across London to support, participate in, and provide activities during the duration of CSCP week to ensure a robust schedule of events.

We are also reaching out to you, our City Council. It is our hope that you will share and promote this event with/to your constituents and will join us at the various events. It is our intent to share and showcase the many excellent agencies and resources available to support our London citizens and provide them with valuable connections to those agencies and resources – in addition to the provision of direct relevant information/activities presented over the course of the week. We would appreciate and are requesting your attendance and support in promoting the many community safety and crime prevention services the City of London offers.

We also welcome any suggestions you may have to enrich the program for CSCP Week. The CSCP Week is part of our approved committee Work Plan – and we want to make it as successful as possible!

We will send you the final schedule of events and the poster when all groups and locations have been confirmed.

Thank you for your support of our Community Safety and Crime Prevention Committee – and we invite you to attend any of our meetings, meet us, and see first-hand who we are and how we support the City of London and its citizens.

Sincerely,

Linda Steel

Vice-Chair, Community Safety and Crime Prevention Committee Chair, Community Safety and Crime Prevention Week Planning Committee City of London

Attachment: January 12, 2017 CSCP Week Planning Committee Minutes Report and additional notes.